
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council  
   
FROM: Kristin K. Pipkin, P.E., Waller Creek District Program Manager 
 Watershed Protection Department 

 
DATE: June 26, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  Waller Creek Local Government Corporation (LGC) Progress Report – 

February 2020 
 
I am pleased to provide you with the Waller Creek Local Government Corporation 
(LGC) Progress Report – February 2020, to be followed with hard copies that will be 
delivered to your office. The report is also available online at the link below:  
 

LINK: http://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=339964 
 
Highlighted in the report are both public and private projects within the Waller Creek 
District. Each project contains a brief description with details regarding schedule and 
status. 
 
Should you have any questions and/or need additional information, please feel free to 
contact the Waller Creek District Team Lead, Kristin Pipkin, P.E., Watershed Protection 
Department, at 512-974-3315 or via email at kristink.pipkin@austintexas.gov.  
 
 
 
Cc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
 Rey Arellano, Assistant City Manager 
 Jorge Morales, P.E., Director, Watershed Protection Department 
 Kimberley McNeeley, Director, Austin Parks & Recreation Department 
 Mike Kelly, P.E., Interim Assistant Director, Watershed Protection Department 
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http://www.austintexas.gov/edims/document.cfm?id=339964



